
 
 
June 28th 2022 
 
2109179 Ontario Inc. Zoning By-law Amendment (Temporary Use) File Z.20.018 Site 
Development File DA.20.029 3501 King- Vaughan Road Vicinity of King-Vaughan Road and 
Highway 400 (Referred) 
 
Dear Mayor, Regional Councillors, Councillors; 
 
I’m writing to ask: 
 

A) You ratify the motion made by Councillor Iafrate, at the June 7th, 2022 meeting, to 
refuse the application. I ask you do not support continued temporary use & potential 
expansion of the operation.   

B) For a recorded vote 
 
As a resident, I have the expectation that you do not accept this as what typically happens on 
the urban peripheral boundary. Regarding another matter discussed at CW (1) a comment 
(paraphrased) was made, it is not ideal to mix up Employment and Residential traffic.  How is 
our area of Vaughan any different from another Community area in Vaughan?  We all deserve 
the same considerations.  I hope there is no change of heart from CW (1) June 7th, 2022 
meeting and the Council meeting on June 28th, where the Public has no chance to speak. 
 
From observations, to-date the current placement of the jersey barriers seem to have little 
effect preventing trucks of all sizes from making left turns out and right turns into the property.  
I’ve written and spoken about the impact on us as residents – noise, dust, particulate matter, 
diesel emissions and noise/dust from trucks shipping in materials and concrete trucks driving 
past our home.  
 
As a resident, I look forward to being represented, I again ask: 
 
A) You ratify the motion made by Councillor Iafrate, at the June 7th, 2022 meeting, to refuse 
the application.  I ask you do not support continued temporary use & potential expansion of 
the operation. 
C) For a recorded vote 
 
Kind regards, 
Alexandra Ney 
Resident of King Vaughan Road 
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